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Devon and Cornwall Food Action will be supporting families here at Weston Mill.

This will start on Wednesday 18" September.

What is Devon and Cornwall Food Action?

Is a registered charity (Charity Number 1155313) that was first commissioned in 2010 with an aim to help
people in food poverty by the redistribution of donated surplus produce through means tested channels. The
charity is fortunate and extremely grateful to have forged links with most of the major supermarket chains
alongside several independent food suppliers and manufacturers for the supply of surplus produce that is still
perfectly fit for consumption that would otherwise have been sent to landfill or disposed of in some way,
because it does not meet the food producer or supplier's standards for sale.

This service is NOT TO PROVIDE FAMILIES A WHOLE WEEKLY FOOD SHOP, BUT MORE OF A
BONUS TO LOWER THE COST OF A WEEKLY FOOD SHOP. There is no guarantee of what food is
available each week. | have been told often near Christmas, or just after Easter there will be seasonal
items, such as Easter eggs and Turkeys. This service will run each week.

The food will be delivered to the school every Wednesday between 2.30 — 3.00pm. The hall will then
be open for around 3.00pm, so families that have requested food and paid can collect food. The
charity are, asking for a £2.00 charge for each family to cover the cost of delivery. This needs to be
PAID by TUESDAY at the latest every week.

This is an AMAZING service, which not only helps families with food, but it is also reducing food waste
and landfill.

Please complete a slip and pay at the school reception by Tuesday of each week.

You can tick a box if you would like to receive this service every week so you only need to
complete the slip once.

This service is open to all families



